From: Paul McIntosh pmcintosh64@yahoo.com

Subject: Re: Mapua Masterplan meeting **Date:** 30 November 2024 at 7:29 PM

To: vauses@gmail.com

Cc: MDCA Secretary secretary@ourmapua.org

Jim,

The Open Forum is intended to give members and residents an opportunity to share perspectives. This we hope will help them prepare their submissions. TDC staff are not attending and our Councillors are on the MMP committee - given this conflict of interest will not participate in the Open Forum.

MDCA is there to facilitate the forum only - we we not be presenting but will have flipcharts around the room if members want to record key points from their discussions.

Regards,

Paul.

Yahoo Mail: Search, organise, conquer

On Sat, 30 Nov 2024 at 5:53 pm, Jim Vause <vauses@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Paul

For the MDCA Masterplan meeting, will members have an opportunity to put forward questions from the floor and display the associated evidence on a powerpoint?

Thanks

Jim Vause

